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10 July, 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Reports 

 

We are about to commence sending out individual pupil reports a year group at a time. As there was a slight 

issue with some of the class drop-in information sent out last week, and as reports are such important 

documents, each one will be sent out via ParentMail.  

 

Understandably, the pandemic has meant that there is less curriculum coverage for the teaching team to 

comment on. Therefore, this version is streamlined in comparison to the information we usually publish at this 

point in the academic year. Despite the reports being abridged, they provide a great opportunity for us to 

celebrate your child and their learning. Having read the report, if you would like to discuss the contents with 

your child’s teacher, please email office@stpaul’s.wokingham.sch.uk. Your child’s teacher will contact you by 

phone at their earliest opportunity. 

 

Class Teachers for September 

 

Under normal circumstances, transition to Year 4, 5 and 6 involves the children being mixed into new classes but 

this year, the children will remain together as they move up.  

 

The following table provides details of the class teachers for September: 
 

Year 3 to Year 4 
 

Current Class Teacher(s) September Class New teacher(s) 

3B Mrs Buchanan 4C Mrs Clark 

3F Ms McDonogh & Mrs Hamer 4L Miss Lavrich 

3D Mr Day 4M Mrs Nicholls & Mrs Keen 

 

Year 4 to Year 5 
 

Current Class Teacher/s September Class Teacher/s 

4A Mrs Clark 5S Mrs Hayre & Mrs Gaskell  

4L Miss Lavrich 5P Miss Plumley 

4M Mrs Nicholls & Mrs Keen 5K Miss Osborne 

 

Year 5 to Year 6 
 

Current Class Teacher/s September Class Teacher/s 

5K Miss Osborne 6N Mrs Wilson & Ms 

Edwards  

5P Miss Plumley 6B Mrs Bond 

5S Mrs Hayre & Mrs Gaskell  6G Miss Gilder 
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Class drop-ins with September Teachers 

 

On Monday 20th July, our current Year 3, 4 and 5 classes will have the opportunity for a virtual drop in with 

their new teacher(s) for September. The timings for these will be sent out next week via ParentMail. Each team 

is putting together a short Year Group Transition Booklet for September and these will be posted on our 

website shortly.  

 

Uniform 

 

The new guidelines are very clear on uniform and the government expects all schools to return to normal uniform 

when they reopen in full. Uniform orders should be made via your online Scopay account, preferably by 14th 

July.  Once your order has been processed, the items will be delivered to your door. Should we attempt a 

delivery and find that you are not at home, we will contact you to arrange a suitable drop-off time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keyworker Provision 

 

The Government has confirmed that schools are not expected to run Keyworker provision during the summer 

holidays, and so this will finish at 3.30pm on Friday 17th July. 

 

We will write to you again as soon as we are in a position to provide you with further information regarding 

September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs J M Taylor 

Headteacher 

 
 


